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28TH AVE NW AND ADAMS ELEMENTARY
NEIGHBORHOOD GREENWAY UPDATE
During our first-quarter assessment of the 2024 
budget, it became evident that inflation is affecting 
our large-scale project budgets more than initially 
expected. In response, we are focusing funds to 
ensure we continue making our transportation system 
safer, more reliable, and better connected and 
meeting Levy to Move Seattle commitments. 

Therefore, we are pausing a handful of projects 
including the 28th Ave NW and Adams Elementary 
Neighborhood Greenway.  This project will resume as 
budget or grant funding becomes available. 

LEARN MORE 
https://www.seattle.gov/transportation/greenways-
program/northwest   
Questions or comments? Call us at (206) 445-4259 or 
email us at neighborhoodgreenways@seattle.gov   
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What’s next?
We will have a clearer funding 
picture in late November when the 
City Council finalizes the City’s 
budget and information on project 
status could be available as soon 
as the first quarter of 2025. 
Communication will continue 
through postcards and project 
websites. For projects with email 
lists already established, we will 
also send information via email. 

28TH AVE NW AND ADAMS ELEMENTARY 
NEIGHBORHOOD GREENWAY
Construction Paused

VISIT OUR PROJECT WEBPAGE TO 
LEARN MORE AND SIGN UP FOR 
EMAIL UPDATES.


